
From: David Stege < >  
Sent: Monday, March 6, 2023 9:37 AM 
To: Jocelyn Shoopman <jshoopman@losgatosca.gov> 
Subject: Los Gatos Whole Food 

Hello Jocelyn, 

As a long time resident and Whole Foods patron I wanted to give you my thoughts on the upcoming 
proposal for the new location. I'm very much in favor of the move for the  
following reasons. 

-Parking is very crowded.
-The food court is too small ,especially at lunch time.
-Aisles are too tight when busy.
-Not enough tables at busy times.

I believe the new location will be a win-win for Los Gatos as well as Whole Foods.I look forward to the 
planning commission's approval to allow this move for Whole Foods. 

Thanks, 

Dave Stege 
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